
Office of the Returning Officer 

National Association of Professional Social Workers of India 

 

Dated: 16.10.2024 

NAPSWI ELECTION 2024 

Dear NAPSWI Life Members & Voters 

Greetings!   

The process of sending e-ballot papers is going on. I have been able to dispatch more around 

1581 (one thousand five hundred eighty one) e-ballot papers or links to your registered 

email IDs. This includes around 119 (one hundred nineteen) that bounced back or could not 

be delivered due to various reasons like: (the above figures are dynamic and are subject to 

change depending on final delivery status of the mails – since the message says – “Gmail will 

retry for 47 more hours. You'll be notified if the delivery fails permanently.”) 

1. Your message to …… has been blocked 
2. message could not be delivered 
3. temporary problem delivering your message. Gmail will retry for 47 more hours. You'll 

be notified if the delivery fails permanently. 
4. address couldn't be found, or is unable to receive mail 
5. because the domain …… couldn't be found 
6. Check for typos or unnecessary spaces and try again. (some have been checked and 

mail has been sent again) 
7. Requested mail action aborted; mailbox not found. 
8. Sorry, your message to …….. cannot be delivered. 
9. This mailbox is disabled  

Many of you must have received the ballot paper. At the same time, I am receiving messages 

that some of you have not received the ballot paper. Those who have not received any e-ballot 

paper yet are requested to use the below link for casting their vote but through the registered 

email ID only:   

 https://forms.gle/y9Dg3SEChLSxtkFw6  

Please remember, if it will not be sent by you through your registered email, it will be declared 

invalid or rejected. I want to assure you that only those ballot papers will be counted which 

match your NAPSWI registered email. Your Aadhaar Card/number will help as unique Identity 

number I case of any discrepancy. This google form or e-ballot paper has double security 

layers. 

I would urge you all to kindly cast your vote at the earliest possible.  

Best wishes, 

 

 
Prof. Asutosh Pradhan 

Returning Officer 
NAPSWI Elections 2024 

https://forms.gle/y9Dg3SEChLSxtkFw6

